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1st December 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Years 1 to 6 and The Evergreen Centre – Sports Taster Day   
 
Sports Academy Coaching were excited to complete a taster day on Tuesday 28th November at 
Warren Wood Primary Academy with children in Years 1 to 6 and The Evergreen Centre. Children 
enjoyed participating in both football and dodgeball activities. It was a quick snap-shot of what our 
coaches offer and an opportunity to exemplify inclusion and full participation in sport. 
 
We look forward to offering more sporting options during the academic year 2023/2024. Information 
will be sent out via Arbor eventually. These clubs are promoted and run for the benefit of your 
children to improve fitness whilst also having fun! 
 
This is an exciting time for all to maximise their own potential within the sporting provision on 
offer. 
 
Please pay particular attention moving forwards to not miss out on the great upcoming 
opportunities for every child! 
 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact me on the contact details below. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Richard Brady 
Director 
 
manager@sportsacademycoaching.com 
07956 914651  
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